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1. CHAIR OF SENATE 
  

Steering Committee recommends that Dean McLean serve as Chair for the response to the 
question concerning the full-provostial model.   
 

2. APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF SENATE 
 

The minutes of the meeting of January 17, 2007 have been circulated.  It is recommended that 
they now be considered for approval. 
 

3. SENATE DATES 2007/08 
 
 Steering Committee recommends that the attached dates for meetings of the Steering 
 Committee and Sena


